
BOS Public Hearing #1:  June 18, 2025 
 

Town of Portland, Connecticut 
Board of Selectman Public Hearing 

Wednesday June 18, 2025 at 6:30 pm 
 
Selectman Jim Tripp called the meeting to order at 6:35 P.M in the Buck-Foreman Community Room, 265 

Main Street, Portland, Connecticut.  Forty electors were present, including Board of Selectman members 

John Dillon, Michael Hernandez, Robert Hetrick, Rick Sharr, and Jim Tripp.   

Selectman Tripp read the legal notice as follows, and subsequently provided an explanation of these items, 

along with the source of funding.   

 

 

Selectman Jim Tripp called for public comment.  There was no public comment.   

 

Selectman Tripp closed the public hearing at 6:41 PM.   

Respectfully Submitted,  

Rick Sharr 
Selectman Rick Sharr, Acting Secretary  


